
Shop online at dennisuniform.com!
Your school code: BAJCCH

IMPORTANT UNIFORM PROGRAM UPDATE 
Plaid Skirts with New Logos 

New Skirt Purchases 
Starting with the upcoming 2024-2025 school year, all 
new plaid skirts for sale will include the new logo which 
will become John Carroll Catholic High School’s standard. 
Please keep this in mind if you plan to participate in any 
upcoming used uniform sales. All incoming freshmen and 
new students must purchase skirts with the new logo.  

Grace Period 
If students currently own plaid skirts in excellent condition 
and fit (length included), they may be worn through the 
conclusion of the 2026-2027 school year. Beginning in the 
2027-2028 school year, all plaid skirts worn must have the 
new logo. This grace period allows for a practical and cost-
effective transition for families.  

DENNIS Uniform and John Carroll Catholic High School 
thank you for your understanding and cooperation!

SCAN QR CODE TO SHOP!
Find FAQs & support by chat on dennisuniform.com 
Email us at customerservice@dennisuniform.com

We make  
school uniforms easy.™ 

https://www.dennisuniform.com/collections/bajcch/

